
 

 
 
 
 
 

Note from the Chair of Governors 
 
 

Welcome to Windmill Hill Academy. 
 
 

 
The aim of our school is to enable all pupils to become happy, confident and achieving young 
people. The staff at our school brings a very caring and enthusiastic atmosphere to the children’s 
learning and welcome interaction with parents and carers. 
  
We really value all the support you can give the school, staff and children. Please continue your 
efforts throughout the whole of their school life; it makes a huge difference to your children’s 
happiness and success.  
 
The prospectus provides useful information for school life. Lots of information is also available on 
our website.  
 
When I visit the school I am always impressed by the behaviour and enthusiasm of the children. 
There is so much going on, please find time to get involved. 
I am sure you will enjoy your time with us.  
 
 

  

  

  

  

 


